
 

 

We will have a Children’s Choir during  

9:30 am Mass on  

Easter Sunday, April 20th. 

All parish children Grade 3 and up are 

invited to participate. 

There will be two practices before Easter 

If your child would like to take part            

or for any questions, please 

e-mail: tsweeney@stclementmatawan.org 

   


